
     
 
 

 

Monthly Secondary Calendar 

July 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1st 2nd 3rd 4th 5th 

   DT Student Showcase  DT Student Showcase  

6th 7th 8th 9th 10th 11th 12th 

 
  

Petrosains Discovery 
Centre 

Years 7, 8 and 9 
Science Trip 

 

Planetarium and Monash 
University 

Years 10 and 11 Science 
Trip 

ECA’s End 

 
Arabian Adventures 

Night 1 
Arabian Adventures  

Night 2 

Science Week 

13th 14th 15th 16th 17th 18th 19th 

 Years 7 & 8 Janda Baik Residential Trip  Awards Ceremony 

Parent Teacher 
Meetings  

Year 11 Redang Residential Trip  

20th 21st 22nd 23rd 24th 25th 26th 

End of Year Break 

27th 28th 29th 30th 31st   

End of Year Break 

 

Trips DT Showcase Awards Ceremony Parent Teacher 
Meetings 

Arabian Adventures 

The school has created 
opportunities for all year 

groups to take part in social 
activities, residentials and 
science focused trips to 
consolidate the learning 

taking place during science 
week. 

 
School will remain open for 
all students not taking part 

in a trip or residential. 

Years 7 and 8 have been 
working throughout this 

term towards showcasing 
their Art & Design, Food 

Technology and Computer 
Science Collaborations. 

Through a variety of 
elimination rounds, the 

finalists will present their 
work to be judged live. 

On Thursday 17th Term 3 
will conclude with the 
celebration of student 

achievements throughout 
the term and year. 
We look forward to 

acknowledging both the 
attainment and effort of 

students as well as 
entertaining all with 

stunning performances for a 
range of students. 

On July 18th, all teachers 
will be available to meet 
and discuss all students 

in school. This is the 
perfect opportunity to 
gain further feedback 
from the report and 

discover strategies for 
support in each subject. 

The PA Department and 
Eaton students have 
been working tirelessly to 
bring the community and 
beyond an “Arabian 
Adventures”. Get your 
tickets at the office to 
take part in the end of 
year spectacular. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the Secondary School, please contact Mr. Smith at 

 : Russell.s@eaton.edu.my ​ : 03-8741 4965 

mailto:Russell.s@eaton.edu.my

